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March 24, 2022 
 
Re: Notice of proposed changes to the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan 
 
The Corpus Christi Housing Authority is announcing a public comment period for the proposed changes 
to CCHA’s Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan.   
 
CCHA will receive written comments regarding the proposed changes during a 30-day public comment 
period to commence March 25, 2022, through April 24, 2022.  All written comments can be emailed to 
hcvpinfo@hacc.org  or mailed or hand-delivered to the following address: 
 

Corpus Christi Housing Authority 
Attn: Marisa Smithwick, Executive Vice President of HCVP 

3701 Ayers Street 
Corpus Christi, TX 78415 

 
    
A copy of the full HCV Administrative Plan  (with the proposed changes) is available at the CCHA’s 
Central Office (3701 Ayers Street, Corpus Christi, TX 78415) or on our website at www.hacc.org . 
 
The Corpus Christi Housing Authority’s Board of Commissioners will vote on adopting this policy on 
Tuesday, April 27, 2022, at 12:30 at the CCHA’s Central Office located at 13701 Ayers Street, Corpus 
Christi, TX 78415.  The date, time, and location of the meeting are subject to change.  See CCHA’s 
website at www.hacc.org for updates.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the proposed policy changes, please call us at (361) 889-3300 
ext#1024 
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